HEALTHY EATING

	NO NUTS here!!! As we have a number of children with nut allergies, we would ask that no foods containing nut products be sent into the school.
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The school is continuing in trying to develop good eating habits with the children and are focussing on the mid-morning break in particular.   We wish to encourage a healthy option, e.g. fruit or vegetables and to drink water.  Children are not to bring crisps, chocolate/chocolate biscuits, cereal bars or sweets etc for morning break.

We would like to continue this in their lunch boxes and would encourage parents to choose healthier foods.  We thank you for your co-operation.

